
 

 
 

 

May 23, 2024 

Memo to: Shoreline Preservation Working Group 

From: Tessa Lero, Clerk of the Board 

Subject: Cancelation of the Thursday, June 6, 2024, Shoreline Preservation Working Group 
Meeting 

The Shoreline Preservation Working Group meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, June 6, 2024, has 
been canceled due to lack of quorum. The next scheduled Shoreline Preservation Working Group 
meeting is Thursday, September 5, 2024, at 11:30 a.m. 

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss at a future meeting, please 
do not hesitate to contact Committee Liaison Courtney Becker at (619) 699.6942 or 
courtney.becker@sandag.org. 
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